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Number: MIP-100033-732-21/2028 

Subject: Regarding Storage Exemption Announcements 

References : a)Announcement numbered MIP.04.GMY.3109 and dated 31.12.2009 

                    b) Announcement numbered MIP.0101-160-5/365 and dated 22.02.2013 

                    c) Announcement numbered MIP.0101-370-12/335 and dated 18.02.2014 

 

                                                                                                                                    01.07.2022 

Dear Business Partners, 

The reference, and the previously published related announcements regarding storage exemptions of 

the containers will be abolished on 01.07.2022. As of this date, storage table on “MIP Price List and 

Specific Conditions 1st July 2022” published on our website will be valid. 

You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to your members and related parties. 

 

 

                                                                                                     Kemal Kerem KAVRAR 

                                                                                           Head of Commercial 

 


